BET TORAH PARENTS ASSOCIATION

Dear Families,

Welcome to a new year at Bet Torah Nursery School! We are very excited for the joy and growth that await our children. We look forward to working with all of you to make our programs a success. We encourage you to get involved in this amazing Bet Torah community and help make our preschool an even better experience for our children and each other!

The Bet Torah Parents Association (BTPA) supports our parents and teachers by sponsoring the following:

Welcome Back Coffee Reception....Round challah to kick off the school year....Weekly challah delivery service....Shabbatini (Friday evening Tot Shabbat dinner)....Fall cocktail party....Holiday magic show....Passover parsley class project....Havdalah in Pajamas....Spring cocktail party....Butterfly class project....Holiday and End of Year Teacher/Staff gifts....Yearbook....Teacher appreciation luncheon....End of year picnic

Attached you will find our annual dues form, the challah delivery service form and a flier for our **Welcome Back To School Coffee Reception**. Please join us on **Friday, September 6th** in the synagogue library, anytime between 9:15 and 10:30. We will be there to answer any questions you have about our programs and events, facilitate sign-up for our volunteer opportunities and collect dues payment.

We are here to help make this a great year, so please feel free to call or email with any questions.

Sincerely,

Your BTPA co-chairs:

Shirley Goldman Brittany Roslin
201.370.5858 732.492.5858
Shirley.saban@gmail.com bdl586@gmail.com

BET TORAH PARENTS ASSOCIATION DUES FORM

BTPA dues are \$75 per child enrolled at Bet Torah Nursery School. Dues are put towards Hanukkah and end of school year staff gifts as well as supporting various family and classroom programs throughout the year. Gift cards are given to your child's head and assistant teachers as well as other school staff including our music teacher, movement teacher, security officer and custodial staff. These gifts are truly appreciated, and everyone looks forward to receiving them.

Please complete the section below and return this form with a check payable to "Bet Torah PA" by Friday, September 13th. Payment and form can be left in the BTPA mailbox, located outside the Nursery School Director's office.

Child's Name	
Child's Teacher _	
Child's Name	
Child's Teacher	